
August 5, 2020 

AMBULANCE Hospital to Hospital Billing 

As a soft reminder: 

Please submit all hospital to hospital (H2H) emergency transport claims to IlliniCare Health.  
Hospital to Hospital emergency transport claims shall not be billed to Logisticare, also will 
not require prior authorization nor a PCS form. This directive has come from HFS as of 
6/15/2020. 

As always, we thank you for your partnership and providing excellent care to our members. If 
you should have any questions, please call (866)329-4701 or contact your corresponding 
Provider Network Specialist. 

Sincerely, 
IlliniCare Health 

1-866-329-4701 IlliniCare.com 

http://www.IlliniCare.com



